Request for Withdrawal


	VCMRR Number
	037
	VCMRR Title
	Related to NPRR1172, Fuel Adder Definition, Mitigated Offer Caps, and RUC Clawback

	
	

	Date
	September 12, 2023

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Eric Goff, Nabaraj Pokharel, Mark Dreyfus, John Hubbard, Mark Smith

	E-mail Address
	eric@goffpolicy.com, nabaraj.pokharel@opuc.texas.gov, mark@mdenergyconsulting.com, jhubbard@omm.com, Mark@marksmithlawllc.com

	Company
	Residential Consumer, Office of Public Utility Counsel (OPUC), City of Eastland, Texas Industrial Electric Consumers (TIEC), Texas Steel Mills

	Phone Number
	512-632-7013, 512-825-7656, 512-632-5872, 512-964-0415, 512-635-7930

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Consumer – Residential, Small Commercial, and Industrial


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Because fuel adder issues were addressed in Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1177, Consumers filed comments to NPRR1172 to delete fuel adder issues from that NPRR.  Those comments were endorsed by the Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS) at the September 6, 2023 meeting, and therefore this Verifiable Cost Manual Revision Request (VCMRR) is no longer necessary. 
037VCMRR-04 Request for Withdrawal 091223
Page 1 of 1
PUBLIC


